
From: Leila Rezaei  

Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2019 10:21 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: City File: 429 Duncan 16th Ave 

 

Dear City Clerk, 

Re: 

 

  

We Leila Rezaei & Fereydoun Aziz Khani are the owner of 138 Duncan Rd back to back to the subject 
property. 

Our house is a luxury house built 2 years ago and we pay about $22,000 property tax and we believe 
daycare is not a good things in our backyard and it's nor safe. 

We are objecting this matter and would like to see our rights. 

Thank you very much  

Fred 

Leila  

 

 


